January 10, 2022

Central
Appalachia

The Pruitt Foundation
14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204

Chantilly, VA 20151-1757 . Health Wag n
Dear The Pruitt Foundation,
What a wonderful and thoughtful gift showed up on my desk this morning.

Your gift of $5,000.00 on January 10, 2022 will do so much good in poverty-stricken Appalachia Virginia.
Thank you!

We were able to put your donation right to work as we took our mobile units out into some of the most rural
areas of the country. You've provided desperately needed health care to people sick with everything from
the flu, heart disease, diabetes, asthma, COVID, and more.

You bring hope to these precious people. You bring comfort. You bring healing. And for some, you even
save a life.

I'm so very grateful for you. For your compassion. And for your love for these amazing people.
Thank you, again. May 2022 be a wonderful year for you. You deserve it!

Gratefully,

Dy Do) Hypn

Dr. Teresa Owens Tyson, DNP, MSN, FNP-BC
President and CEO
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